
One day in June 1991, Holly and Tiffany 
climbed up to the top spot to play in 
their favorite tree. What they didn’t 
know was the power line above their 
heads was dangerous.  

Tiffany was electrocuted when she 
grabbed the power line; her sister 
could do nothing to help.  

The Pagel family is working with Safe 
Electricity to teach people the dangers 
of trees too close to power lines.  

“I do remember lines going through the 
tree, but I never thought that those lines 
were anything that could harm you like 
that,” says Holly. 

Learn more, and see their story at 
SafeElectricity.org.

DON’T CLIMB NEAR POWER LINES
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